
Pre-school Newsletter 
 

Our children have had another lovely week at school. They have settled into the school routine 

and have gained a better understanding of class rules and boundaries.  
 

Our topic in class is All About Me. We will be looking at similarities and differences between 

themselves and others, developing their confidence in the use of language when referring about 

themselves.  
 

Learning Intentions linked to class topic:  

• To recognise similarities and differences between themselves and others,  

• To build confidence and introduce new vocabulary linked to topic,  

• Count accurately 1-1 correspondence.  

 

In class each week we will have letter sound of the week, to promote speech sounds. The letter 

for next week will be ‘A’, could you create a collage at home with your children with objects that 

begin with the letter A, we will share these on a Thursday at circle time to promote speech sounds. 

Homework will be going home weekly, and it's linked to the class topic don’t forget to make it 

fun and give lots of praise. Children love to see their work on display, and it starts conversations 

building their communication skills.   

                                                  

Learning Journal -We create a booklet in class called a Learning Journal, it will include 

photographs, and your children's work. These will be available for you to take home and 

contribute towards at the end of the month.  

                                                        

If you pay school fees, you can choose to pay weekly or monthly, this can be by cash, or 

directly into the bank. Please try to pay promptly when issued. Have a lovely weekend don't 

forget we are closed on Monday to allow us to pay our respect to Her Majesty the Queen. 

Sunbeams have sent a message on the online condolence’s booklet from our children.  
 

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contribution towards the cost of 

snack without your support we wouldn't be able to offer this provision.  

 

Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery  

  

 


